

## Susan Barber <sbarber@cnu.edu>

## **New Leadership Electives**

1 message

## **Announcement-Do Not Reply**

Wed, Mar 20, 2013 at 9:23

<announcement@cnu.edu>

AM

To: faculty <faculty@cnu.edu>, employees <employees@cnu.edu>

Dear Faculty and Staff;

If you are advising students, please let them know that as new leadership electives are developed, they will count as an elective toward the leadership minor even if not listed as an elective in the student's incoming year catalog.

One such new elective is LDSP 250: Environmental Leadership. This course will be offered for the first time in Fall 2013 (the course description is given below). Another new elective is LDSP 380: Women and Leadership.

LDSP 250: Environmental Leadership. This course examines environmental leadership in a variety of contexts over the past two centuries, with an emphasis on North America. Students will be introduced to a broad spectrum of leaders who have been influential in charting a sustainable relationship between human beings and the biosphere. A variety of forms of environmental leadership are explored, along with the increasingly evident connections between the general construct of "leadership" and environmental concern.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks, Ben Redekop Associate Professor and Chair Dept. of Leadership and American Studies